
From: Robert Landray  
Sent: 19 March 2017 17:35 
To: Day, Peter - E&E 
 
Subject: Minerals and Waste Plan Consultation-- Clanfield/Bampton 
 
Dear Sir 
 
I wish to object most strongly to the plan to extract gravel from this area. My reasons 
follow; 
 
The road structure is unsuitable for HGVs because of narrowness of the lanes, 
humpback bridges over the Thames and that such vehicles are already banned from 
some roads. 
 
Our environment has already been degraded by excessive and unsuitable housing 
developments with more to come. This would be the final blow to Bampton as a quiet 
rural village which is pleasant to live in and enjoyable to visit. 
 
The filling of resultant gravel pits with water will result in waterfowl posing risk to 
aircraft at Brize Norton due to bird strike.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dr Robert Landray. 
 


